


On October 30, 2024, the City Commission, through Resolution No. 2024-33303, authorized the 
City Manager to negotiate an agreement with Capital City Consulting, LLC, as the top-ranked 
proposer. Given the substantial scope of the City's legislative priorities, it is important to ensure 
we have sufficient resources to increase the City's advocacy efforts from last session. 

ANALYSIS 

Due to the timing of this situation and the impending legislative session, we want to ensure the 

City's interests are positioned to be ready to respond to any issues that may arise. 

Rubin, Turnbull & Associates, Inc. and Rutledge-Ecenia are highly regarded government 

relations firm with a proven track record of success in representing clients before the Florida State 

Legislature, Governor's office, and other state agencies. Both firms have a deep understanding 

of local legislative issues, coupled with their extensive experience in South Florida, uniquely 

positions them to support the City's legislative agenda for the upcoming 2025 session. 

Given both firms expertise and established presence in the region, the City Manager has 

determined that retaining their services will be a valuable complement to the services provided 

by Capital City Consulting, LLC. To expedite the engagement of these firms, the City 

Administration recommends waiving the formal competitive bidding process, in accordance with 

Section 2-367(e) of the City Code, which permits such a waiver by a 517th vote of the City 

Commission if deemed to be in the best interest of the City. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT 

The total cost of the services provided by Rubin, Turnbull & Associates, Inc. and 

Rutledge-Ecenia, is $54,000 each for a total of $108,000 for up to a one-year term, payable in 
equal monthly installments. The cost of these services has been allocated within the City's budget 
for state legislative consulting services 

Does this Ordinance require a Business Impact Estimate? 
(FOR ORDINANCES ONLY) 

If applicable, the Business Impact Estimate (BIE) was published on: 

See BIE at: https://www.miamibeachfl.gov/city-hall/city-clerk/meeting-notices/ 

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

CONCLUSION 

For the reasons outlined above, it is recommended that the Mayor and City Commission approve 

the attached Resolution, authorizing the City Manager and City Attorney to negotiate an 

agreement with Rubin, Turnbull & Associates, Inc. and Rutledge-Ecenia, for state legislative 

consulting services, and further authorizing the City Manager and City Clerk to execute the final 

agreements. 

Applicable Area 






